
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Santa and his elves have been busy preparing some gifts for our Elf Shelf Christmas Shop. They 

have all been careful to wash their hands, wear masks and keep 2 metres away from each other in 

Santa’s workshop. 

The gifts will be available to buy in school on Tuesday 8th December. There will be a variety of 

gifts suitable for mums, dads, nanas, grandads, aunties and uncles. 

The cost will be £2.50 per gift and Santa has asked for the exact money to be sent in to school. 

To help the elves on the day please can you send the exact money in an envelope with your child’s / 

children’s names and class on the outside. The elves also need you to write who the children are 

buying gifts for. This will help the elves on the day make sure all children buy the correct number 

of gifts. 

Your envelopes should be posted into the drop box outside of reception no later than Thursday 3rd 

December. An elf will collect the envelopes from here and take them to Santa to be quarantined. 

The gifts will be brought into school 72 hours before the sale to allow them to be quarantined. 

The children will be shown into the shop in their class bubbles to purchase the gifts by their 

teachers and teaching assistants. 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Mr Russell, Kirsty Patrick or 

Simone Fox who will be happy to help. 

Thank you 

Friends of North Duffield, Santa and the Elves 


